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Attached is a Liaison Statement from the DSL Forum.
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DSL Forum Liaison to:
Mr. Brian Moore, Chairman SG 13, brian@bwmc.demon.co.uk
Keith Knightson, Industry Canada , ITU-T SG13/Q3, kgk@igs.net, 
Mr. Richard Green, Chairman ITU-T SG9, r.green@cablelabs.com
Mr. Pierre-André Probst, Chairman SG 16, probst-pa@bluewin.ch
Ghassem Koleyni, FG Chair, ITU-T FG-IPTV. ghassem@nortel.com

Dan O'Callaghan, ATIS IIF, daniel.j.ocallaghan@verizon.com
Mr. Bob Klessig,  MEF TC Co-Chair, bklessig@cisco.com
Bill Bjorkman, MEF TC Co-Chair, william.a.bjorkman@verizon.com
From:

Gavin Young, DSL Forum Technical Committee Chair, gyoung@dslforum.org 

Liaison Communicated By :


David Allan, dallan@nortel.com

Date: August 30th, 2007

Subject: Liaison re: TR144

We are pleased to advise you that our technical report "TR144 - Multi-Service Architecture & Framework Requirements" has now completed its' formal approval. We believe this document would be of interest to you in your continuing deliberations.

This document is available at our website www.dslforum.org. 

Sincerely,

Gavin Young

DSL Forum Technical Chair
____________
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